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The Honorable Arthur R. Morris, Chairman
The Advisory Panel for the Decontamination

of Three Mile Island Unit 2
Mayor of Lancaster
120 North Duke Street
Lancaster, PA 17602

Dear Mayor Morris:

Prior to our June 20, 1985 meeting here in Washington, D.C.,
our TMI Program Office provided the Panel with an NRC staff
paper that contained an overview of all studies associated with
radiation releases during the TMI-2 accident undertaken to
date. The paper also included staff recommendations as to
whether further studies should be done.
During the meeting, the Commission asked for the Panel's view
on this paper before making a decision. The Panel indicated it
would not be appropriate for them to commen,.

Subsequent to the meeting, the Commission reviewed the staff's
analysis in the paper and concurs in the staff's recommendation
that there is no need for any additional studies on TMI-related
health effects other than those studies which are already
planned or underway. ,

Sincerely,
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Nunzio J. Palladino
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